From:

To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: [External] Minor Variance Application File # A109/23
Date: Sunday, July 9, 2023 7:35:00 PM

City of Vaughan,

It is our opinion that the current Zoning By-Law #0012-2021 should NOT be amended and
should remain as is. There is no need for any of the patios in Kleinburg to be made bigger to
take up any portion of a public sidewalk, road allowance or lane.

Thank you.
Cindy Davis
Shirley Davis
Sue McCulloch

Registered owners of 10443 islington Avenue



